MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO; Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, Presim%

DATE: April 11,2012

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 12-0028
Commercial Energy Efficiency — Lightin £ Systems

-_—

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council
Bill 12-0028, Commercial Energy Efficiency - Lighting Systems. This ordinance would require
that all new commercial construction, or substantial renovations of commercial properties,
comply with more stringent energy efficient [j ghting standards beginning with projects where a
permit application is filed on or after January 1, 2013.
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